
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 

Title:  Tandem Dump Truck  

From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: August 5, 2019 

Public Hearing: N/A 
Advertising Date / 

Advertised By: 

N/A 

N/A 

Attachments: 
 

 

 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 

 

PURPOSE:  

The Water & Sewer Residuals Division of Public Works has a tandem axle dump trucks in need of replacement 

due to age.  Using the NC Sheriffs’ Contract 20-04-0506, a 2020 International tandem axle dump truck is being 

recommended for council approval. 

 

BACKGROUND:  

The Water & Sewer Residuals Division has a 2005 Sterling tandem axle dump truck in need of replacement 

based on age and overall condition.  The truck is used daily for transporting waste and other materials.  The 

International tandem axle truck is similar to the one they are currently using and will meet their needs.  The 

division has requested to retain the old tandem axle truck as a spare.   The price of $116,103.34 is for one truck, 

body installation, and delivery. Estimated delivery is 240-300 days.   

 

BUDGET IMPACT:   

Funds are available in 2019-20 budget 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  

The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the 2020 International tandem axle truck with dump 

body from White’s International. 

 

 










